Notification of Clinical research

   The department of emergency medicine in Okinawa Chubu Hospital is collecting data of patients visiting from outside Japan as clinical research. The purpose of this research is to evaluate the trend of these patients so that we can allocate appropriate human and other resources for better patient care. We comply with related laws, regulations and other rules in Japan.
   In the event of any publication or presentation resulting from this research, no personally identifiable information will be shared.
   Whenever you want to delete your data from our research database, please inform us. The contact information is as below.
   Your understanding is highly appreciated.  


Contact information:
  Yutaka Yamaguchi, MD, MCR
  Staff physician
  Emergency Department
  Tel: +81-98-973-4111
[bookmark: _GoBack]  E-mail: yamaguchi_yutaka@hosp.pref.okinawa.jp
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